DIRECTORATE OF FISHERIES: ODISHA: CUTTACK
Notice No- [|»0  /MB.XIV.MTC-03/2017
Dated the Cuttack, &}Pﬁ) January, 2017

CORRIGENDUM

With reference to Eol No-01/18/MB-XIV-MTC-03/17, dated 15.01.2018 issued
vide this Office Letter No-644, dated-16.01.2018 regarding empanelment of Dealers/
Manufacturer for supply of Fish Transport Vehicles, Ice Box FRP Boats and Marine
Engines which was published in the website of the Directorate, this corrigendum is
hereby notified to extend the date of receipt of the Eols to 03.02.2018 up to 2.00 PM
and the same will be opened on 03.02.2018 at 3.00 PM instead of 20.01.2018 due to

some administrative constraint.



